
An adjourned meeting of the Charlotte County Board of Supervisors was continued in the 
Administration Building of said county on June 17, 2013 at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Present: Nancy R. Carwile-Chairman 

Haywood J. Hamlet-Vice Chairman 
  Gary D. Walker 
  Joseph E. Carey, Sr. 

Garland H. Hamlett, Jr. 
Robert L. Shook, Jr. 

  David M. Guill 
 

 

After due notice was given, the Charlotte County Board of Supervisors held a public hearing to 
receive comments on the Proposed Real Estate and Personal Property Tax Increase for the 
Fiscal Year 2014. 

 

Shirley Thompson, Linda Adams, Jack Zorn and Bailey Wright addressed the board. 

 

There being no further comments, the public hearing was adjourned.  


